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Cricket Term 4 2021 - Cancelled

Thursday, 25th November

Kia ora, Knighton cricket whānau

Due to the current uncertainty of Alert Level changes, the term 4 cricket season has been cancelled.

Please fill in the form below and return it to the Frog Box at the Smiley Face so that we can organise
a refund of your term 4 fees.

Hamilton Cricket are offering a Super Smash in-school festival day. This will be held on the Knighton school
field later this term if numbers allow. More information and a permission slip will be sent home with students
that are interested at a later date.

If you have any questions, please email me on jpenman@kns.ac.nz

Ngā mihi,

James Penman
Knighton Normal School Cricket Coordinator

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Term 4 Cricket Refund

Child’s name: ___________________________________   Room Number: ______________

✓ Please tick one box below

Please credit my school Kindo Account for my term 4 refund (only if you paid fees
from your Kindo account).

Please refund fees to my bank account.

Bank account number: _ _ - _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _
Bank account name: _______________________________________
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